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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

I am opposed to the bills listed: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891.  

Rhode Island does not have a gun problem. RI has a CRIME problem. Your time and energy is best spent mitigating the 
crime in RI, requiring judges to enforce the law, and vetting judges who will uphold the Constitution. 

Also, I’ve disaffiliated.  

Sincerely,  
Michael A Salvadore Jr., ASA, CEA 
Narragansett RI 


